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Wyatt, Rosie

From: chris amsden <amsdenfinance@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:16 PM
To: City Council
Subject: CMC 8.72 - Your Obligation

Hello Mayor Clark and Council members, 
 
Measure L was passed by a majority of CAPITOLA voters, and was codified into CMC 8.72. It is not 
open to interpretation or negotiation - this is our law. It's language and intent is very clear. As duly 
elected officials representing CAPITOLA citizens, it is your duty to uphold and enforce our laws. You 
were elected by CAPITOLA residents, and you represent CAPITOLA. The proposed Park Ave. detour 
would violate CMC 8.72, and therefore must be rejected. Please do not consider outside political 
agendas, and please do not sacrifice our safety for cost savings. Please vote NO to the proposed 
Park Ave. detour. The RTC will most definitely find a solution to keep the rail trail in the rail corridor - 
where it belongs! 
 
Sincerely,  

Chris Amsden 
Phone: (408) 386-7484 
amsdenfinance@yahoo.com 
 


